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As a school we are very proud of all of our student who 

took part in remembrance  ceremonies over the week-

end.  All individual achievements have been celebrated in 

the  classroom  

Reminder for primary pupils arriving and leaving the school site  

We have a number of primary pupils arriving at school on scooters. For health 

and safety reasons, we require pupils to get off their scooters when they     

arrive on site. Scooters should then be placed in the scooter rack and pupils should go and 

stand in their designated area or with their parents.  

Whilst waiting for the gates to open, pupils should remain with parents/carers or in their 

waiting area. They should not run around the car park or between the cars. 

Parents/carers and pupils should use the paths please and not walk between cars and    

across the car park.  

Students are embracing Children in Need, dressing up and raising money for the cause 

Well done.  
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What an amazing effort made by those in year 7 who submitted Castle CID Projects over  
recent weeks.  A big thank you for the support from home too it’s really appreciated.  From 

cakes to wooden/mechanical designs they have been wonderful and have shown a real  
quality in work and understanding of recent lessons. 

 

The extra-curricular PE clubs and training are going very well with lots of pupils attending and then competing 
against other schools. Remember to look at the extra-curricular timetables around school or ask the PE        

department if you want to know about clubs. Come along! 

Year 9 netball team in the North Shropshire Tournament.  

All years Netball club. 

The U16 N. S. Boys and Girls Doubles Badminton Tournament hosted here at St. Martins School. 

The U14 N.S. Boys Rugby Tournament hosted here at St. Martins School. 


